
Dear Prayer Partners, 

Wait on the LORD: be of good courage, and he 
shall strengthen thine heart: wait, I say, on 
the LORD.    ~Psalm 27:14 

Thank  you for your faithful 

prayers and financial 

support. We are so thankful 

that in the midst of 

uncertain times, we have  

an unchanging God. In 

spite of the difficulties and 

challenges which we are 

facing, our Lord is working 

in tremendous ways in the world. We must never 

forget that we live in a day of opportunity. 

These past three months have been exciting even 

though they have not been what we expected. Other 

than some short trips we have been based mainly 

here at our home church. This has provided some 

needed time to seek the Lord as well as various 

ministry opportunities. During these months we 

have participated in a prayer conference, 

discipleship training, various Spanish virtual 

conferences. I also had the opportunity to preach 

and teach in Ecuador. While the pandemic has been 

a challenge for churches, we definitely have explored 

new ways to reach out globally through technology. 

For the past couple 

weeks I also had to 

opportunity to lead our 

Spanish services  at Falls 

while the Spanish pastor 

was away.  

One blessing from being 

home has been the 

opportunity to connect 

with my pastor, missions 

pastor, and other leadership at our home church. 

We are continuing to seek the Lord for our next steps 

and are very excited about what He is doing. July 

20-24 our church is hosting a modified version of 

VBS called the Family Extravaganza. We will be 

involved with preparations for that over the next 

several weeks  

Ann was able to keep in touch 

one of the NICU nurses from 

when Jimmy was born. This 

week, she went to her home and 

visited with her for quite a 

while. She has many questions 

about the Bible. While we were 

at the hospital we had several 

conversations about the Lord. 

Due to the coronavirus we had 

not been able to visit her, but 

she is excited to start a Bible 

study.   

It has been nice to adjust to 

having two little ones around! 

Elsie is doing very well and is 

quite the toddler. She loves 

being a big sister to her new 

brother. Thank you for your 

prayer for Jimmy. He just 

turned 3 months! It is hard to 

believe time goes so fast. The doctor was amazed at 

how well he is doing when Ann took him in for a 

checkup last week. Praise the Lord there seem to be 

no long lasting effects and Jimmy is a healthy 

growing little boy. Thank the Lord for miracles!  


